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From: Steve Albrechtsen <stephena@nknsd.org>

Sent: Monday, February 10, 2025 2:11 PM

To: City Planning

Subject: Public comment Manzanita Pines video comment

https://youtu.be/UfSHBq3PhUE 

 

 

 

--  

Neah-Kah-Nie High School Teacher 

Biology, Forestry and Environmental Science 

Natural Resources Management (CTE) 

FNRL Advisor 


